
Hopkinton Recreation Meeting
January 31, 2023
Attending: Louise, Paula, Paul, Jim
Glenn, Mark, Melanie and Ann

The meeting was called to order at 6:05pm.
Louise passed around a thank you card from
Alicia for our Breakfast with Santa event. We raised $1300.00.
Mark purchased dinner and salad plates as well as wine glasses and bread baskets that can be
used at our Murder Mystery dinners.

New Business: The Easter Egg Scramble will be held on April 1st this year. Glenn and Paul will
be organizing the event. There are scheduling issues at Harold Martin and the group discussed
whether to move the location to the high school. As it stands, we will try to stay at Harold Martin.
We will meet the Easter Bunny at 9:30 and the hunt will start at 10:00. We are looking for a
sponsor for this event. Paula will let us know when the candy and eggs come in so they can be
stuffed prior to April 1st.
Paula wants to plan a spring tea party on March 24th. She has the teas and plans on serving
sandwiches, scones and desserts. Louise, Melanie and Ann will help.
The date for this years Murder Mystery Dinner will be September 23rd. We decided to do an
80’s theme.
Other new ideas: Battle of the Breweries, Casino Night and Around the World Food Festival.

The next meeting is scheduled for February 28th.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:02pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Ann Miller


